
 

 

A Carson Street School     

Newsletter, written by 

the students, for the 

students 

It has been a very different term to start our school year, with 

many of our friends having to stay away from school for a while 

and some people getting sick. This can be a bit scary at times so if 

you feel worried, please make sure you use your AAC or your 

voice, to let someone know by asking a question or telling     

someone your feelings. We will be there to listen to you. 

It has been hard to all get together and celebrate events and      

occasions that we normally do, but it hasn’t stopped us from 

working hard and celebrating in a different way. 

We hope you like this special ‘Be Kind’ edition of the Rainbow   

Reporter, which shows that things may be a bit different at the 

moment but we can still shine and look after those around us!   

Being Kind is so important. 

 



Twos Day  

What a special day Tuesday 2nd February 2022 was...2.2.22 was 

Twos Day! We celebrated by wearing 2 crazy socks, 2 bunches in our 

hair, a tutu or the number 2 on our clothes. Everyone looked great 

and it was nice TO have a bit of fun!  

The Reach class counted in twos, made a list of what comes in twos 

and did 22 sit ups, push ups, twirls and jumps. Awesome effort! 

The boys showing 

us that tu-tus are 

not just for girls!  



Twos Day  
You all look TOO good!  



Be Kind Day  

Two of our school rules are to Be Kind to Others and to Be Kind to 

Yourself. National Be Kind Day was a perfect way to practice these 

rules.  

Our Student Councillors received their new shirts and badges and 

then handed out Kindness Packs to their friends, with some     

bubbles, toys and books for their classmates to share.  



Be Kind Day  
Students were encouraged to share some kind words about a 

friend in their class. If a student wasn’t in, we have asked staff to 

say something nice about them instead. Can you find something 

nice about you?  

I think Asra is clever and funny. Jouri 

I think Jouri is great, clever and beautiful. Emilie 

I think Joshua is cute! Asra 

Isabella is very clever and asks us if we are ok. Blue Gum team 

Ian keeps us happy by making us all laugh! Blue Gum team 

Elizabeth is such a good helper in our class. Blue Gum team 

Emilie is very kind and good at sharing. Blue Gum team 

Norman is my favourite. I like playing in the pool, doing sports and 

climbing with him. Miles 

Jion is special. Christopher 

Miles is excellent! Norman 

I like how Elijah plays in the ball pit with me. Fletcher 

I think Christopher is excited at school. Jion 

Ryder is kind and a great Faction leader. Banksia team 

Fletcher is fun and exciting. Banksia team 

Michael is gentle and shows good manners when greeting people. 

Banksia team 

Sophia is amazing! Rose Gum team 

Holly is funny. Rose Gum team 

Zhiqing is pretty cool. Rose Gum team 



Be Kind Day  
I think Oussama is nice. Jacob 

I think Syahin is smart. Oussama 

I think Jacob is good. Syahin 

Bradley is a funny boy. He likes bubbles. Chrisha Mae 

Sometimes Aahan plays with me. Tyrese 

Chrisha Mae is funny. Bradley 

Payton is kind. She plays with me. Cyril 

Cyril, I like your Bluey socks. You are clever, funny, kind and I like 

you. Aahan 

I like Tyrese. He plays basketball with me. Kahleesi 

Austin shares the basketball. He’s my friend forever! Ellaine 

I like Ken. He helps me with my puzzle. Payton 

Kahleesi is my friend. Austin 

Ellaine is my friend. She plays cricket with me. Ken 

Ridhan is my favourite friend. Zack 

I hope you are feeling better Nate. Quinn 

Minnie is good on the computer and at packing up her lunchbox in 

her bag. Alisa 

Alisa is good at pouring water during water play. Ameliah 

Ameliah is good at messy play. Minnie 

Excuse me Zack. I want to play with you. Ridhan 

Quinn is full of fun and enthusiasm. Red Gum team 



Be Kind Day  
Christopher S is kind because he takes turns. Tykeem 

Bayan is kind because he is helpful. River 

Dillon is kind because he is happy. Bayan 

River is kind because he is helpful. Dillon 

Mark is fun! Green Gum team 

Tykeem is kind because he is a good friend. Christopher 

Jordan is handsome. Trey 

Sarvin is great. Jordan 

Trey is good...like me! Haydn 

Haydn is excellent. Sarvin 

Aaliyah brings happiness to our room every day. Yellow Gum team 

Charlie tries so hard with everything he does and is showing us all 

how clever he is. Yellow Gum team 

Siham is very loving and creative. Orange Gum team 

Lily is flexible and persistent. Orange Gum team 

Massimo is very caring and cheeky. Orange Gum team 

Hussain is very clever, with a big imagination. Orange Gum team 

Lukie is very funny and cheeky. Orange Gum team 

Azzrah tastes sour. Do it again! Turn it down, make a bridge and 

bounce. Hussain 

Khalil, it’s time for me and you to secretly pack up and find      

something to eat and drink. Azzrah 



Be Kind Day  
Cooper is happy. He likes water, Mister Maker and shapes. I want 

to watch it with you Cooper. Massimo 

Tyler is my friend in Room 8. He is clever and I want to do messy 

play with him. Russell 

Russell is great! Mia 

Mia is yummy. She is my favourite. Tyler 

Ayub has a smile that lights up the room. Room 8 team 

Damien is very good at math games. He waits nicely for his turn 

and is happy to play with his friends. Room 8 team 

Kaidence loves music and is fun to be around. Room 8 team 

Gabriella always tries very hard at school and makes us laugh a 

lot. Room 8 team 

Musa is working SO hard on his holding on skills. Superstar! Room 

9 team 

Wayne is always happy and loves joking with staff. Room 9 team 

Riley loves being the class DJ. You rock! Room 9 team 

Adrien always tries his best and is very happy to be at school. 

Room 9 team 

Talia is such a clever girl and really good at eating all her food. 

Room 9 team 

Imogen is great at standing and reads books so well on her device. 

Room 9 team 

Amalie enjoys reading stories to the class. Room 9 team 



Interview with...Mr S 

Who is your buddy? Quinn 

I have a friend called Gary 
who lives in Sydney and we 
are going to meet up soon 
and go on holiday to London 
and New York! 

What do you like to eat? 
Shona 

What I really like 
is...chocolate! 

Red Gum class and some of their friends 
ask our music teacher, Mr S, some fantastic 
questions to learn more about him. 

What hospital do you go to? Quinn 

The last time I went to hospital it 
was Mercy hospital. 

Where is your family? Minnie 

My sister and her husband 
and 2 children live next door 
to me! 

Can we drink more? Ridhan 

All you have to do is ask 
and I will gladly have a 
drink of water with you! 

Are you OK? Minnie 

I’m better than OK! I’m 

good thank you Minnie. 

Where are you going on your 

bike? When are we going?  

Damien 

I’m not going anywhere quick 

as the only bike I go on, is at 

the gym! We’ll go soon. 

Can we go to the zoo? Ridhan 

I’d love to! I love the zoo. My favourite animals there are the 

meerkats. 



Reading Corner 

 
I didn’t like it. It was stinky 

and silly! Aaliyah– aged 4 

It was clever. 

Sarvin– aged 3 

Yellow Gum Kindy class celebrated 

Harmony Day by reading the 

online Twinkl story ‘We are all 

different’. If you would like to read 

it, ask your teacher to put in on 

the Smart Board. 

It was great and clever. 

Jordan– aged 3 

I love my friends.  

Charlie– aged 4 

It was yummy and clever. 

Trey– aged 4 



Harmony Day  
Thank you to everyone who let us know what countries the      

students, their parents and their grandparents are from. We may 

be a small community, but we spread right across the globe! It is 

not too late to share your flag if you cannot see it on our display. 

Just email sarah.oneill2@education.wa.edu.au and let her know. 

We look forward to having a big family celebration of culture 

when we can all safely meet again. 



Principal for the Day 
This term’s Principal for the Day was Fletcher, and all he wanted to do 

was dance! Before his disco, which he requested to be decorated with 

green and flowers, to have Tic, Tac, Toe and clapping games, and 

coffee and lasagne, he did a check of the school to make sure all was 

running smoothly.  

Checking the 

lights in his new 

office work! 

Did you know about 

the secret cupboard 

for Principals?!  

Giving input on reports 

and being a team player 

is an important part of 

the role. 

The perks of being a 

Principal. 



Principal for the Day 

Fletcher checked in with staff well being and made 

sure everyone was happy. Great work Principal! 

The disco was a great chance for friends from different classes to 

get together and dance the term away. Well done Fletcher for 

your awesome idea! 



Faction Update  
A new year brings new Faction Captains. This year we have Ryder as 
our Red captain, Alisa as the Green captain, Ellaine as the Yellow 
captain and Cyril as the Blue Captain. 

This terms faction event was a targeting activity that students       
participated in during their phys. ed time. A very special shout out to 
our friend Nate who did his targeting whilst isolating at home! He 
was awarded an extra 5 points for his dedication to the Yellow      
faction. 

The scores have been added up and the winners for Term One are 
the BLUE TEAM! Congratulations everyone. I wonder if anyone can 
catch them in Term Two?  

 172 points  145 points 130 points  105 points 

Happy Easter everyone. Stay safe and we look forward to seeing you 

all in Term Two!  


